
Please also call your legislators and urge them to contact members of the Finance Committee.  
We have prepared a brief phone message you may want to use when calling Representatives.   
  
CALL: Go to this site http://www.ohiohouse.gov/ and enter your zip code.  The site will provide 
the contact info for representatives in your area.  It is best to leave a voice mail on the state 
representative’s office phone after 5 pm.  Below is a suggested script you may wish to use when 
leaving your message. 
 
“Hi Representative (his/her name), I am (your name) from (your town). 
 
Please support the continuation of the Ohio Manufactured Homes Commission by stopping the 
Governor’s efforts to abolish the Commission in the budget bill. 
 
The legislature has created the Commission as a one-stop shop for all manufactured homes 
regulation which has provided fair and balanced regulation, enhanced homeowner safety and 
reduced fees. 
 
Your support in maintaining current law keeping the Ohio Manufactured Homes Commission in 
place is critical to support homeownership in Ohio and will be much appreciated. 
 
(OPTIONAL) Feel free to reach me at (your phone number) if you would like additional 
information.” 
	


